Faculty Personne! Policy Committee
November 17, 1998
12 pm

5.1 Minutes of Novembér 3, 1998 approved as amended.

5.2 A discussion was held concerning our charge related to Objective 1 of the
Long Range Institutional Plan. The need for feedback from facuity was
addressed. It was decided to draft a memo requesting input on what is
perceived as the critical issues related to faculty evaluation. The memo will be
sent to deans and unit heads with a request for discussion to be held at the unit
level.

5.3 The role of FPPC within the governance structure was discussed. As it
exists presently there is some ambiguity and the relationship with UAS/ECS
needs to be defined. :

5.4 No new business



